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Friday 10th February 2025  
  

Cowrie Class – Nursery  Spring Term 1 
 

It is so lovely to be able to continue to welcome so many children into our growing nursery provision. All 
the children are continuing to settle into preschool life at St Minver and making great progress. Our topic 
for this half term will be My Little Corner of The World where we will be talking about where we live and 
our local community. We will also be talking about Winter and the different changes we see around us 
outside.   
  
Book Bags If your child requires a book bag, please could you let me know and I can add you to the list. It 
would be great if all the children could use their book bag to transport their sharing books between 
school and home.  
  
Shared reading books The children this half term will be choosing books from our winter selection to 
bring home to share with you. Please remember to sign the little blue reading diary so we know when to 
provide your child with a new book.  
  
Waterproofs & Wellies Just a reminder to provide all weather gear if you are able to. These can stay on 
your child’s peg in a named bag.  
  
Tapestry Please let us know if you are not able to access Tapestry or unsure about your role in using it.   
  
Sponsored Welly Walk Week This half term we will be doing a sponsored welly walk around the school 
grounds to raise money for some outdoor sports equipment. We will be doing this for the whole week, so 
every child gets the chance to take part. This will take place during the week commencing Monday 3rd 
February. Please see the additional letter regarding this.  
  
2-Year-Old Provision We are currently in the process of gauging interest in nursery provision for 2-year 
olds. Please share the following link with as many people as possible. The closing date to submit interest 
is Friday 24th January.  
 
Aspire Nurseries Expression Of Interest.  
  
  
If you have any queries or concerns, please don’t hesitate to pop in to see me.  
  
Kind regards,  
Mrs Treleaven  
Nursery Manager   
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